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To the scientific community at Rockefeller: 
 
The University Scientific Resource Centers provide the Rockefeller scientific community with access to 
essential high-end instrumentation, technologies, and services. The Scientific Resource Centers also provide 
advanced training and support from the highly skilled Center scientists who bring intellectual and technical 
expertise and experience typically not available in individual laboratories. It is important for the morale, career 
progression, and retention of the Scientific Resource Center staff that their critical contributions are 
acknowledged in our publications. Documentation of the contributions of the Scientific Resource Centers to 
the University’s science in publications also strengthens the Centers’ position when they seek additional 
funding for instrumentation and operations. The type of recognition that is most appropriate can range from 
an acknowledgment to co-authorship, depending upon the contribution provided. 
  
As a reminder, the University is obligated to ensure that funding sources for certain Scientific Resource Center 
equipment are properly acknowledged and a growing number of journals now require authors to identify 
whether core facilities were used in the generation of the reported data and findings. To facilitate reference to 
the Centers, the University has established Research Resource Identification numbers (RRID) for the Centers; 
these are available from Resource Center staff and websites. 
  
We strongly recommend that you consult with Scientific Resource Center staff as early as possible in the 
planning stage for experiments that rely upon use of the Center, and that you seek review and feedback from 
Center staff on methods sections that reflect work done at/data generated by that Center. 
  
Please refer to the University policy on Acknowledgment and Authorship for Scientific Resource Centers and 
Staff Members (copy attached; available online) for more specific guidance and encourage your research staff 
to do the same. 
  
Rick Lifton 
President 
  
Titia de Lange 
Chair, Academic Council 
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